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March 5/19/2020

COVID 19 UPDATE

CLT Freight Carrier continues to follow all CDC guidelines as we remain committed to our
normal operating schedule and remain focused on providing the highest level of service during
these challenging times. Our employees continue to go above and beyond to make sure you
receive the premium service you expect. We appreciate your continued support!

Effective May 26™ 2020, CLT Air Freight Carrier will be implementing a health / wellness
surcharge of $3.00 per shipment. This surcharge will help to off-set the additional costs we have
been absorbing due to the COVID 19 pandemic.

Thanks for your consideration.

CLT Staff



